
 

„Praise the Lord, my soul,  
and forget not all his benefits“               
       Psalm 103:2 

 

Dear friends  
 

After a long and cool spring we have now summer. We had 
more visiting groups coming and it was a busy time.  
In the programs, we distributed the monthly food parcels.  
Last week we went to Proptisht and Upper Mokra for the  
distribution. We had church and bible study, and then the 
children and widows who are part of the program received 
their food boxes. They were very grateful.  

 
 
A girl in Proptisht 
got from her sponsor 
a guitar, and she is  
excited because she can  
play now on her own guitar 
and can practice during  
the week at home.  
 
 
 
 

We did also updates in Upper Mokra, in order to get new  
information for the sponsors. This is a good opportunity to  
connect with the people.  
 

I did some home visits in Katjel. I visited also a 
widow who lives far from the program and is not 
able to come to the ladies meeting and to church 
anymore.  

Thank you very much for  
all your prayers and your 
faithful financial support. 
I wish you a nice summer. 
 
God bless you! 
                

                      Christiane 

June 2023 

 
 

 

Christiane Nötzoldt 

Lagjia 1 

Rruga Unaze e Re, Mbi tregun 

Pogradec — Albanien 

My telephone number: 

00355/83/227169  
My mobile:  00355/697429900 

E-Mail: christiane@lwintl.org 

Donations from UK:      

Bank of Scotland 

Sort Code 80-06-55 

Acct. number 00382152 

 

 
Please include your name and  

address on the transaction  
and earmark them for  

GM – Nötzoldt. 

Guitar class Proptisht 

Food 
parcels for 
Kalivac 

Food for the family 

With a widow in Proptisht 

Food parcel for a 
widow 

 

In  
Upper Mokra 

Doing updates 

mailto:christiane@lwintl.org

